
 
Dear Parents 

 

This letter has been sent home to inform you about your child’s learning for the week 
after the break.  
 

In Literacy, we will begin to focus on persuasive writing and students will write their own 
persuasive letter. 

In Numeracy, we will be learning to round decimal numbers to the next whole number. 
 

In Science, we will start our new topic ‘Sound.’ We will look at some instruments and think 

about how sound is made and how it travels before briefly looking at noise pollution. We 
will also carry out some investigations to study how sound travels.  
 
Our IPC topic is ‘Active Planet.’ For our entry point, we will be designing a Disaster Relief 

Centre where we will need to consider how to keep people safe and what they will need in 
the event of an earthquake.  
 

In Art, we will be recreating the picture ‘The Great Wave’ by Katsushika Hokusai.  

 

In ICT, we will be researching Volcanoes from around the world and will present this 
information using Microsoft word or PowerPoint.  

 
In PSHE, we will be continuing our new topic of ‘Healthy Me’.  

 
For Spellings, students will receive their spelling lists on Wednesday and will be tested on 

the list the following Wednesday. Students will have 9 or 11 words to learn during the 
course of the week. 

 

Notice & Reminders: 

 

 Please check out NAISAK’s Facebook page to stay up-to-date on your child’s 

learning. 

 Please make sure to send your child to school in full uniform with a tie and black 

shoes.  

 The weather is getting hot, please make sure to send your child to school with a 
reusable water bottle and cap. 

 
 
We hope you have a restful break! 

 

Yours faithfully 

 
Year 4 Team 

 

  The week ahead in Year 4    (8 April - 12 April 2018) 


